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February 24-28





Mrs. Schneider





1st Grade News





Language Arts- We had a few one on one assessments this week and were excited to celebrate our personal successes with Mrs. Schneider. We learned about showing, not telling in our writing and using descriptive words to portray feelings, emotions, and mood in our writing. We worked on parts of a story and were introduced to what a book report is. 





Religion- This week we had a powerful day of prayer. We learned a new way to think of prayer and wrote our own. We read stories about how prayer and faith can heal, help, restore, and comfort those who believe.  








Art- 





Math-  Our concepts this week were adding two digit numbers, identifying tens and ones in a two digit number, and continued practice on our doubles and doubles plus one facts. 





Report cards will be ‘live’ at 5pm on Wednesday. Please let me know if you would like to schedule a time to meet. 


AR tests seem to be improving, please keep encouraging them!











Open Doors with Pastor


If you are interested in meeting with Pastor Goodwin to discuss any changes for next year or ask any questions you may have, please feel free to do so. His ‘open door hours’ are:


-Monday March 3rd 11am-3pm and 4pm-6pm 


�-Tuesday March 4th 12pm-5pm and 6pm-8pm 





Social Studies- We wrapped up a few presidential projects this week. It is amazing all the facts that they have absorbed. We learned more about a few famous presidents through various projects. 





IMPORTANT DATES:


March- 23 - 5K-5 Choir 9:30am


March 25 – FULL DAY – snow day make up


� March 28 - PTL Bingo Night
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